
Message from the B.A.N.A President 
Greetings to all neighbors! We are resolved to renew communications with our parish 
government contacts about two continuing topics of concern in our neighborhoods. Speeding 
motor vehicles on our two main streets will be the subject of a petition letter to DOTD - Traffic 
Engineering and our Metro Councilman. I hope to collect signatures at our upcoming meeting. 
Maintenance of the drainage ditches in our neighborhoods was announced in a letter last year 
from DOTD as receiving funding. We will request an update from the department about the 
status of this important work. I look forward to your ideas and participation in our association 
activities to benefit all residents. I appreciate the continuing efforts of our Officers and District 
Representatives.  
John Krupsky, President                                                                                  
(225)-767-4684 
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IMPORTANT NUMBERS & 
WEBSITES 

 
EMERGENCY  911 
 
CITIZEN SERVICE  311 
 
SHERIFF’S DEPARTMENT 389-5114 
 
METRO COUNCIL – DISTRICT 3 
ROWDY J. GAUDET  389-5162 
 
DOTD CUSTOMER   
SERVICE           1-800-152-3683 
 
EBR OFFICE OF   387-3039 
NEIGHBORHOODS  EXT-106 
 
CRIME STOPPERS  389-3361 
 
ANIMAL CONTROL  774-7700 
 
ST. GEORGE FIRE DEPT. 769-3335 
 
ENTERGY            1-800-368-3749 
 
MORE INFORMATION CAN BE FOUND IN 
B.A.N.A. WEBPAGE  barkleyplace.org 
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John Krupsky 
 

Vice President 
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Luzma Leder 
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Rodney Young 
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Vincent Randolph 
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Aubrey Jones 
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Larry Hudson 
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Sou Hayes 
 

District 5 Representative 
Ralph McMahon 
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Lorraine Woods 
 

District 7 Representative 
Becky Brown 

A T T E N T I O N !  
We will have door 
prizes for four 
attendees, so plan to 
attend our next BANA 

meeting scheduled for Sunday, January 
29, 2023, at 3:00 PM at the Bluebonnet 
Library. 

 
Election of Officers and District   

Representatives 
 

Annual elections for officers and district 
representatives were held during our last 
meeting in July 2022., and Becky Brown 
accepted to be the representative for District 
7 which represents Magnolia Chase 
Subdivision.  Thank you, Becky! 

 
Did you Know?   

The web page for the Department 
of Transportation and Drainage at 

www.brla.gov/280/Transportation-Drainage   
has many informative links about Traffic 
Engineering and Stormwater Management  
 
Streetlight outages and/or damage may be 
reported to 3-1-1 and the city-Parish will refer 
the request to the appropriate electrical 
provider or call 1-800- ENTERGY. 
 
Report  Blight such as Junk, Trash, or Debris on 
Private Property to http://311.brla.gov/request-
for-service/index.html   
 
DISTRICT 7 Report –Magnolia Chase Subdivision 
 

New young families have moved into the 
Magnolia Chase Subdivision. Welcome! 
 

News                                              
Landscape plans are being finalized 
for the three subdivision entrances, 
and by the end of winter low 
maintenance greens will be planted on two 
entrances.  
 

AT &T is installing fiber option underground 
cables to upgrade its network in the area. 
 

Traffic Calming Measures- Last October, 
speed control signs were placed on Barkley 

and King 
James 
streets. This 
was a 
second 
study that 
the city of 
Baton 
Rouge – 
Traffic 
Engineering 

Office conducted to quantify the volume and 
speeding traffic through our neighborhood. 
The study revealed that volume of traffic 
does not qualify for the installation of speed 
bumps on the streets at this time.  However, 
please continue to report speeding, parking, 
or stop sign violations in our neighborhood 
to the East Baton Rouge Parish Sheriff’s 
Office - Traffic Enforcement at (225) 389-
4851. 

GOOD TO KNOW 
 

Scan the QR 
Code to 
connect to 
our 
webpage  
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